
ISSUED: January 19, 2024 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

Iln the Matter of 

OF OREGON 

AR660 

Adoption of Rules Relating to Resource 
Ade uac . 

RULING 

DISPOSITION: RESPONSE DEADLINE ESTABLISHED 

On January 18, 2024, Northwest & Intermountain Power Producers Coalition (NIPPC) 
filed a motion to modify the procedural schedule. NIPPC states expedited consideration 
of the motion will give stakeholders enough time to know whether or not the comment 
deadline is extended and plan comments accordingly. Therefore, NIPPC is requesting the 
deadline for responses to the motion be due on January 22, 2024. 

NIPPC's request for expedited consideration is granted. To provide respondents 
sufficient time, responses to the motion to modify the procedural schedule are due no 
later than 12:00 p.m. on January 23, 2024. 

Dated this 19th day of January, 2024 at Salem, Oregon. 

Christopher J. Allwein 
Administrative Law Judge 


